
IMPORTANT 
DATES 

Coffee      
Mornings 

Wednesday   
January 15th  

(iSpace) 

Wednesday 29th  
(Maths Yr 2) 

Wednesday 5th 
February  

(Bedrock Vocab) 

 

Times Table    
competition 

(Invite only) 

Friday 24th  
January 

 

 

Issue #4 

BRENTFIELD NEWS  

Dear Families of Brentfield, 

Welcome back to school and a happy new year to you all.   Just a few things to remind you 
about for this term and the rest of the school year. 

PE Kit 
From now on, for those in Years 1-6, on the day 
on which PE takes place, the children should 
come into school in their PE Kit and will remain 
in it all day.  Please note, this does not apply to     
Reception, who should always wear school        
uniform.  Please see,  the time table for when 
your child has P.E 

Issue #5 

Year group P.E day Time  

Year 1  & 2 Wednesday  Morning  

Year 3 & 4 Tuesday Morning  

Year 5 & 6 Monday Morning  

Clubs 
Please remember to sign up for clubs, which are starting next week. These are fantastic ways 
for children to enjoy activities and enhance curriculum skills either during lunchtime or         
afterschool.   
Please sign up by Friday 10th January online via eduspot.co.uk. 

Holidays, doctors or dentist visits 
Please remember that you are not allowed 
to take holidays during term time.  Such 
action could result in receipt of  a fixed term 
penalty notice.  Please make appointments 
for children’s visits to the doctor or dentist 
outside school hours. 

Coffee Mornings 
There are a variety of coffee mornings for parents taking place throughout the term, all of which are 
listed on the left.    I would encourage you to join us.   They start at 9am and give you information about 
what  your child is learning. It is a great way to meet both staff and other parents whilst enjoying a bis-
cuit and a coffee! 

Brentfield Primary needs you!    
We are looking for  Parent governors to join our main  Governing Board.   Meetings take place about 6 
times a year at the school in the evening, for a couple of hours. 
 
Governors are essential to promote the growth and standards of the school in supporting the Head’s 
strategy and drive towards an effective and excellent school.     They help set the aims, policies and tar-
gets for the school, evaluate such progress, and help guide and support the Head in the running of the 
school.  If you feel that you could volunteer to help promote Brentfield in the role of a Parent Gover-
nor, or if you would like to know more  please contact me or attend the coffee morning on Tuesday14th 
January at  9am. 

The Library is Open! 

Our new library is now open. We have new 

books for your child to read. The library will be 

open on Mondays & Thursdays  between     

3.15 –3.45 .  No buggies, food or drink will be 

allowed.  


